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The FEC is moving to a new office this month. Effective March 19,

paper reports (except for Senate reports, as noted below) and other

submissions to the FEC should be sent to or filed in person at:

Federal Election Commission

1050 First Street NE

Washington, DC 20463

Senate campaign committees and other committees that support only

Senate candidates should continue to submit reports to the Secretary

of the Senate.

We strongly recommend retaining delivery confirmation or date-

stamped copies of paper reports and submissions as proof of filing.

The FEC’s next open meeting, currently scheduled for April 12, will be

held at the new office.


